
RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2390 BASS LAKE ROAD 

RESCUE, CA 95672 
 
 

NOTICE  

OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of 
the Rescue Union School District will hold a public hearing 
at the District Office Board Room, located at 2390 Bass Lake 
Road, Rescue, CA, on Tuesday, May 14, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Public Hearing for Categorical Flexibility Transfers will 
be held during the regular Board Meeting.  The district is 
proposing closing the following programs in 2013-2014. 
 

Community Based English Tutoring Program 
  Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) 

School Safety & Violence Prevention 
AB466 Mathematics & Reading 
Professional Development Block Grant 
Targeted Instructional Improvement Block Grant 
School & Library Improvement Block Grant 
Supplemental Hourly Instruction 

 

If you wish to address the Board regarding this item, you 
may do so during the hearing. 
 

If you have any questions, please call David Swart, 
Superintendent at the District Office at (530) 677-4461. 
 
 
 
Posted 5/3/13 


